July 29, 2016

Mayor Lenny Curry City Hall at St. James 117 West Duval Street, Suite 400 Jacksonville, FL 3222

Dear Mayor Curry:

Please accept this letter as notification of my resignation from the City of Jacksonville effective August 1, 2016. It has been a great pleasure to serve with you on your major initiative to fight blight.

I would like to thank you for the opportunity to serve and know that we will work together in the future to make our city free from blight.

Sincerely,

E. Denise Lee

Cc: Sam Mousa Kerri Stewart